Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:16 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Winslow Hotel/PLN50880
Attachments: UntitledWinslow Hotel Memo.pdf

From: Dick Breen <dick.breen@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2019 9:15 AM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Winslow Hotel/PLN50880

Dear Ms. Wright:

Attached is our letter dated 07/24/2019 regarding the proposed Winslow Hotel.
Sincerely,

Lynn & Dick Breen

156 Hall Brothers Loop

#101
Bainbridge Island



